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Excellency,

I have the honour and the pleasure to receive your esteemed welcome of the lift
of most sanctions unilaterally imposed by the United States on Sudan, dated 19
January 2017.

Allow me to present the compliments of the Government of the Republic of The
Sudan and the people of The Sudan for you and your team for the great efforts
exerted by you, while implementing your mandate as the Special Rapporteur on
the negative impact of the unilateral coercive measures on the enjoyment of
human rights.

The facts presented in your reports and statements helped a lot and contributed
significantly in lifting the American sanctions on Sudan and its people. Hence,
your efforts contributed remarkably in the enjoyment of many Sudanese of their
human rights in health, education, development and other fields.

The results of your efforts are a clear indication that the mandate of the
Independent Expert or Special Rapporteur, when it is implemented faithfully and
seriously, it will end up with fruitful results as in the case of Sudan.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.
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